
Monthly Verse 
“We love because he first loved us.” 1 John 4:19 

“Do to others as you would have them do to you.”  

Luke 6:31 

Special Dress Days 
6/11-Favorite Band T-shirt day 

6/18–Neon Day 

6/25–Disney Day 

Dates to remember 

7-5 –Closed for Independence Day 

9-6– Closed for Labor Day 

Hello Infant Room Families! 

Our month is packed with 

learning, art, and summer 

fun! This month, we are fo-

cusing on the song, “Row, 

Row, Row Your Boat.” By 

reading the book and singing 

the song, at the same time, 

your babies will learn new 

vocabulary that they can 

then connect to specific body 

movements. In art we will 

be painting using age ap-

propriate tools, and creat-

ing a very special Father’s 

Day gift. We are also plan-

ning some fun summer ac-

tivities the babies can enjoy 

in the classroom.  

 

-Ms. Jannet and Ms. Grace 

Hello, Toddler Families! Can you be-

lieve it’s June already? We have lots 

of things planned for the month. We 

will be learning and exploring about 

bugs, butterflies, space, and Crea-

tion. We will also be starting outside 

water days (additional info sent 

out). If you want your child to use a 

special sunscreen, please send that 

in. We have had 2 new friends join 

our classroom and can’t wait to 

spend the summer with everyone! As 

always, our door is open for any 

questions, concerns, or positive feed-

back. We have been thrilled to see all 

of our parents’ faces!  

-Ms. Malanna and Ms. Jennifer 

Happy June! Time 

flies by fast. We are 

excited to start this 

month! There is so 

much to learn and 

the weather is nice. 

Please check and 

make sure your child 

has appropriate ex-

tra clothes for the 

warmer weather. 

This month we will be 

learning about (bugs, 

butterflies, stars, 

space and Creation.  

-Ms. Billie and Ms. Dianne  



Welcome, June! Hello, parents. 

I hope everyone is doing well! 

This month is such a fun 

month. We have so much 

planned, and the warm weath-

er is finally here. We will be 

learning about bugs, butter-

flies, stars and space, Creation 

and Father’s Day. We are con-

tinuing with our Zoo Phonics 

and reviewing our numbers, 

shapes, and colors. Please re-

member to check your child’s 

cubby for extra clothes, if your 

child is potty training. We are 

very excited for this month of 

fun and look forward to seeing 

your children learn and grow. 

If you have any questions or 

concerns, please feel free to 

contact Ms. Roberta. 

Thanks for all you do. 

-Ms. Roberta 

 

Summer is finally here, and I 

think we’re all ready for fun and 

sun!  

Parents, since we’ll be spending as 

much time as we can outside, it 

can be expected that your child 

will need extra water. Please Do 

Not send in a water bottle. This 

is a change from previous notes, 

but we will provide cups and wa-

ter in the classroom. Happy, Hap-

py birthday to Augie and Ryker 

who will both be four this month! 

Just a reminder, if you would like 

to bring in treats for birthdays 

or other special days, please fol-

low the school’s nut policy.  

We are sad to say goodbye to 

some of our friends. April, Audrey, 

Jax, Marcus, Owen and Teddy, we 

wish you the very best summer 

ever, and we’ll miss you loads! 

-Ms. Bekah 

 

Welcome, June! It’s hard to believe 

that summer is here! Here in Pre-K, We 

have lots of transitions while children 

are taking summer breaks, and others 

are off to kindergarten. For the sum-

mer, we will be doing different theme 

weeks while taking a break from the 

Zoo Phonics unit– although we will al-

ways be doing some type of review. This 

month, our weekly units will consist of 

Exploration Week, Air All Around Us, He-

roes and Fathers Day, and finally Inves-

tigating Colorado. We will also be learn-

ing about God’s creation, learning the 

memory verse of Genesis 1:1, “in the 

beginning…” Please make sure we have a 

change of clothing for your child, either 

in their cubby or in their backpack. We 

will be looking at having some splash 

days this summer but will send more 

information on that later. We are ready 

to have a fun summer– especially with 

restrictions beginning to ease some! God 

Bless!  

-Ms. Doreen and Ms. Rachel  

 

Summer is here, and our 2021 camp is off to a great start!  We 

are welcoming back some old friends and adding new ones, as 

well. This month, we will have on site visits from My Art Work-

shop and Castle’s in the Sky Soccer. Other special events include 

a ALC sponsored visit from Top Hogs, a pizza party, and more! 

We are having a great time getting to know your awesome 

school agers! Please let us know if you have any questions or con-

cerns. 

-Ms. Peggy, Ms. Diana and Ms. Janie 


